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Advisory Notice                         A17-010 

 
 
Date: August 2nd, 2017 

 
GENERAL TEST ENVIRONMENT (GTE) SERVICE INTERRUPTION 

& 
HSVF MULTICAST D5 PROTOCOL AVAILABILITY IN GTE  

 
 
Please note that, due to maintenance, the Bourse General Test Environment (GTE) will exceptionally be 
started up as of 12:00pm (noon) ET on Wednesday August 16th, 2017. 
 
Subsequently, and pursuant to Technical Notice 17-006, the HSVF Multicast D5 protocol will then be 
available for testing in the GTE. 
 
We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause. Should you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact the Technical Help Desk at the coordinates in the signature found below. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Technical Help Desk 
Toll free: 1-877-588-8489 
Telephone: 514-871-7872 
Email: samsupport@tmx.com  
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